Thanks to funding
support  from  Human
Resource  Development
Canada. the Northern
Ontario Railroad Museum
and Heritage Centre has
been able to hire students as
summer staff. The students
will be conducting tours at the museum as well as undertaking

various other projects during their ten week contract. The museum
has also received funding from the Ministry of Tourism, Culture
and Recreation to hire one additional student for the summer. Drop
by and say hello. The museum is open from Tuesday to Sunday
from 11:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m. An interesting collection of pipes is
currently on display. Passports for the Sth annual “Colours of
Summer” Garden Tour and Blueberry Tea to be held on Sunday.
July 13.2003. Tickets are $10.00 and are available at the museum
in Capreol. at the local garden centres and at several Capreol
merchants. If you would like more informaton about NORMHC,
call 858-5050 or wvisit the museum’s web site at



